
We are excited to announce Johnny Phillips as the new Head Basketball
Coach at Mountlake Terrace High School. A MTHS alum and longtime
assistant coach with the boys basketball program, Coach Phillips has a
clear passion for the MTHS community and firsthand knowledge of the
strong tradition of “hard work, trust, and family” established in the boys
basketball program. He brings with him a wealth of basketball
knowledge, having served as the Varsity Assistant next to Nalin Sood
the last 24 years at MTHS. Coach Phillips has been an integral part of
helping maintain and build from the traditions established by Coach
Blevins and Coach Ottmar, and now will continue to build upon those
set by Coach Sood. Coach Phillips becomes just the fourth coach in
Mountlake Terrace basketball history and we are excited for him to leave
his mark on the program!


